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From: kathyjwilder 
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 9:55 AM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Approval with conditions for Norridgewock landfill

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, 
I live in Norridgewock and I'm strongly opposed to the landfill being licensed to expand. 
The landfill pollutes the air quality already, expansion will only make it worse. I used to deer hunt on my family 
farm on Wilder Hill but the smell is so strong some mornings that it ruins the peaceful experience of being in 
the woods. I've called Jeff McGowan repeatedly but they don't care about air pollution. If they're not in violation 
of an actual law then there's nothing to hold them accountable. They don't care about quality of life. 
Please don't let them expand. And please extend the public comment window so more residents of 
Norridgewock can comment. 
Thank you, 
Kathy Wilder  
Norridgewock  

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 


